
 

First and foremost, we thank God for the gift of life, for his 

peace and joy that he has been giving to us.  

We are thrilled 

to announce 

that Willy 

Kabeya 

Katembo has 

successfully 

passed his 

State Exam 

(Examen d’état) 

with 60%. We 

give all the 

glory to our 

God for this 

great 

achievement as 

we continue to 

look up to him 

for the rest of 

Willy’s future 

endeavors.  



 

We give all the glory to our God that the 

boys are doing well in school, although 

some better than others and we also 

remain hopeful for even better results this 

coming school year. So far, we have only 

received results for 6 children for the school 

year 2023-2024 which closed on the 2nd of 

July. Once we get the rest of their results, 

we will make sure we get them to you. 

Lukozolwa Ilunga 5th 

Mwanabute Ilunga 4th 

Raphael Kasongo 5th 

Joseph Kafweta Naweji 8th 

Kaba Mwanza Sanga 8th 

Kelly Kalombo 2nd 

Leon Nazej Tshikomb 3rd 

Lievin Ilunga Kasongo 8th 

Moise Mases Sandji 2nd 

Mukye Jenovick 5th 

Simon Tshingej Rumej 3rd 

Willy Kabeya Katembo 6th 

We give all the glory to our God that the 

boys are doing well in school, although 

some better than others and we also 

remain hopeful for even better results this 

coming school year. So far, we have only 

received results for 6 children for the 

school year 2023-2024 which closed on the 

second of July. Once we get the rest of 

their results, we will make sure we get 

them to you.  

 

The boys were not involved in any activities 

because they were focusing on school work 

and preparing for their final exams. 

Our director, Paul KAFWETA, participated 

and represented our home during the 

latest Annual Conference that took place in 

Kasumbalesa from June 15th to 20th.  



We received some visitors and donations from Mwant Yav family. 

We received visitors and donations from Tesol -School students.  



Go to www.JamaaLetu.org and click on 

Contact Us. You can also contact the PNW 

Annual Conference at 206.870.6831. 

We received visitors from Ambassador 

Saint-Divine Association and donations 

from Ambassadors Saint-Divine. 

We received visitors from O.N.G Orphelia.  



Your gifts in support of our orphans are 

needed and greatly appreciated! 

See page eight for how you can help. 

We are grateful to God that so far, we 

haven’t had any case of illness neither 

among our staff nor the children. We give 

God the glory for the good health he has 

given us.   

We were blessed and honored to celebrate 

Mom Diane’s birthday at our home. She 

brought food and came along with her 

family for this beautiful celebration. 

We have been facing a lot of challenges 

with electricity; the area in which we stay 

does not provide us enough nor stable 

power to keep our food in the fridge or 

charge our gadgets. The boys are not able 

to watch TV for entertainment when they 

are not in school.  

• We are in need of solar panels or a 

generator so we can have good 

electricity that will help us conserve 

food, watch TV and use other gadgets.  

• We are in need of basic first aid kit 

essentials. We have no means of 

transport to take the boys to the 

hospital in case of emergencies or when 

they get sick in the middle of the night, 

therefore, having these items will help 

us to respond and provide immediate 

care within the time frame of us waiting 

for the sun to rise to take them for 

professional help.  

Thank you for everything that you are 

doing on taking care of our kids. May our 

Lord bless you all.  



We received a missionary by the name Priscille Hassa Malandji, who has been serving with 

us as a Child development Assistant. 





You can help support our orphans and 

students by going to our website 

www.JamaaLetu.org and clicking on the 

Donate links. 

Local UMC Instructions: Mark donation to 

Jamaa Letu Orphanages & note if it’s for a 

Child & Youth Sponsorship, Education 

Scholarship, or general Jamaa Letu 

support.  Talk with your coordinator.  

Send Donations to Jamaa Letu 

Orphanages Pacific Northwest Conference 

Office P.O. Box 13650 Des Moines, WA 

98193-1009. Mail donation or direct your 

bank to send the funds & note if it’s for a 

Child & Youth Sponsorship, Education 

Scholarship, or general Jamaa Letu 

support. 

Facebook.com/

HopeForTheChildrenofAfrica/  

Jamaa Letu Orphanages is a publication 

of the Hope for the Children of Africa Task 

Force and Ministry of the Pacific NW 

Conference of the United Methodist 

Church 

Pacific NW Conference Office  

P.O. Box 13650 

Des Moines, WA 98193-1 9 

Interim-Chair – Eric Sparkman 

Scholarships Coordinator – Barbara Dadd 

Shaffer  

Conference Staff Liaison – Patrick Scriven 

Social Media Coordinator – newsletter 

Editor & Secretary –Jenny Bygland 

We have been blessed with the presence of 

Jeff and Helene Hoover, former 

missionaries from the United States of 

America.  

http://www.JamaaLetu.org
https://www.facebook.com/HopeForTheChildrenofAfrica/
https://www.facebook.com/HopeForTheChildrenofAfrica/

